
Tweaked Arrangements for Drop off and Collection 

 

Firstly a huge thank you for all your support at this challenging time! 

We totally understand that some parents may have been frustrated this 

morning and as noted in my earlier message, we will continue to monitor and 

review the situation.  Our main focus is ensuring the safety of our children! 

We have conducted a review of the arrangements after school with all staff 

and there will be some slight tweaks tomorrow.   

Please read this document carefully.   

 The year 6 drop off and collection point will change to the main front 

office doors.  Drop off time will remain at 8:50am and collection at 

3.30pm.   

 

 The year 2 drop off and collection point will change to the KS2 

playground.  Drop off time will be at 8:45am and collection at 3.25pm 

for both classes.   

 

   All other drop off and collection times will remain the same but the 

gates will be opened ten minutes before the drop off/collection time 

and you will be diverted to a waiting area.   

 

 PLEASE DO NOT ARRIVE TOO EARLY!   

 

This is a learning curve for everyone and we are doing everything we 

can to ensure everyone is safe.   

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Fellows  


